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MORE PARKING OPPORTUNITIES FOR MOTORISTS IN THE CITY

Castries, March 21, 2017 - Pay-By-License-Plate Parking Terminals are coming to 
the City of Castries soon. The Terminals will be installed in the William Peter 
Boulevard and on various streets in the city. 

The new multi-space meters will help increase on-street parking turn-over and 
create more parking availability for shoppers and visitors to the City.

Payment can be made by notes, coin, credit or debit card, visa or MasterCard, 
tokens or a pay-by-phone system.

Members of the public can expect more sensitization on the installation of the 
parking devices, as the Office of the mayor will undertake a comprehensive public 
education drive in the coming weeks.

The Mayor of Castries, His Lordship Peterson D. Francis says the new terminals are 
more about managing limited parking spaces.

“It's about creating more parking spaces, turning over spaces and thereby allowing 
more people the opportunity for parking. It's about embracing new standards in 
the City of Castries. Consultations have begun and we plan to continue with other 
sectors, stakeholders and civil society organizations. It is during these meetings 
that rates will be agreed”.

The parking terminals should arrive by the July of this year.
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